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I am totally against this 'money grabbing' proposal. Leave people alone to their own private lives.
We do not need the Department of Ecology to CONTROL and INVADE people's PRIVACY! We
don't need another police force! This is a violation of people's rights to life liberty and pursuit of
happiness.


